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THANK YOU EVERYONE! 

  

I started writing the 2-Bits about five times…Here goes #6…These 

past few years have truly been a growing experience for the Guild 

and me. The rockiest and continued challenge is my technology 

skills. The Guild has come back from Covid! Our members are truly 

inspiring artists. I look forward to following Cathy Greenhalgh and 

the entire board forward into new adventures, new workshops, and 

inspirational creativity. 

  

For now, enjoy the rest of Spring and Summer! I wish you all happy 

adventures, BBQs, family, friends, festivals, and less the  

mosquitos.   

 

Additional info: 

Our June Potluck will be at Pam McCormick’s house.   

When:  June 3rd at 5:00pm – 7:00pm 

Where: 773 Adams Ct, Highland 

What to bring: Something to sharing and any special food or drink 

you need 

  

The MLH 2023 Conference & Workshops will be in Holland Michi-
gan June 9-14 (mlhguild.org).  The registration is open online for 
the workshops and lectures (mlhguild.org)…this is a great oppor-
tunity to learn from some master artists and just have fun! The title 
for the conference is ‘Bridging the Peninsulas’ and Nadine Cloutier 
is making a display in the guild area for BSW. Thank you Nadine! 
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As I announced … The 2nd annual Pioneer Day 2023 by the  

Tyrone Township Historical Society is on Saturday, July 22nd, 

2023, from 10am-4pm.  They are still looking for artisans and 

demonstrators, wanting to show and/or sell their artisan craft-

manship.  There are limited indoor spots, and more outdoor 

spots available at the printing of this newsletter.  Demonstrators 

are free to register, and vendors have a $25 fee for booth/tent 

space.  

More information is available on their website  

Tyronehistoricalsociety.org    

The organizer, Sara Dollman-Jersey, invited members of our 

guild to participate in this event.  I have signed up/

registered.  I’m planning to demonstrate spinning, and I will 

be in my blue 10x10 tent.  Come join me! 

  

CHEERS! 
THIA 
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Was a GREAT success!!! 
And lots of fun! 

Thank you to all who participated! 
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Our June Potluck  
 

June 3rd  
5:00pm – 7:00pm 

at  
Pam McCormick’s house 

  
773 Adams Ct, Highland 
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Potluck—June 3rd 

Workshops:   Debbie Nachtegall 

MLH:    Nadine Cloutier 

Hospitality:   Noreen Miller 

Website/Printing:  Linda Lundstrom 

Newsletter:   Linda MacDonald 

Guild Sales Tags:  Darlene Gould-Murray 

 

President/Newsletter:  Thia Eades 

Vice President/Programs:  Kathy Stahl & 

    Jan Bhavsar 

Treasurer/Membership Bonnie Janssen& 

    Nadine Cloutier 

Secretary:  Jacqueline Deradoorian 

Librarian:   Nadine Cloutier &  

    Annette Shaffer 

BL ACK SH EEP W E AV ERS  
D AT E S  AN D P RO G R AM S  

B S W F G  2 0 2 2 - 2 0 2 3  B O A R D  V O L U N T E E R S  

M E E T I N G   
C AN C E L AT I O N  
P O L I C Y  

We follow Hartland School closings. 

If the HARTLAND Schools are closed there will 

be no BSW meeting. 

If weather worsens during the day, a decision 

will be made by 4pm and every attempt will be 

made to post a meeting cancellation on our 

website. 

When in doubt, please contact a Board member 

or visit: www.hartlandschools.us. 

 

 MEETING PLACE 
Our meetings are held at Hartland  
Consolidated Schools Educational 
Support Service Center (Old Hart-
land High School), 9525 Highland 
Rd (M59) Hartland (Howell mailing 
address), MI.  3/4 miles west of US 
23, Room 3.  Accessed via the last 
set of doors near the east end of the 
building. 
 
Social time starts at 6:15 
Program starts at 6:45 followed by 
Business meeting and Show & Tell 
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